
Feb 09th, 2024

Notice of Surcharge Update

Dear Valued Customer,

Thank you for your continued support and for choosing Ocean Network Express (ONE) to cater to
your needs.

Please kindly be advised that changes have been made to the following ONE surcharge.
The New Adjustments will be applicable from/ To Colombia across all trade lanes and services and
will be valid till further notice.
In addition, for transparency purposes, please note that as from April 1ST 2024 those surcharges
will
be manifested.

Applicable Charge:

Effective Date:

Non-FMC regulated trades April 1ST , 2024
FMC regulated trades*, Canada April 1ST , 2024
(*United States, American Samoa, Puerto Rico, Guam, Saipan, Hawaii)

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting ONE and look forward to
continuously serving your global transportation needs.
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your ONE representative.

Yours faithfully,
Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.


